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Sara Partridge 

1 Parker Dr 

Mount Vernon, IL. 62864 

 

Hi Ms. Partridge: 

Many people in our community profess Christianity and take their devotion to God and Christ 

quite seriously. Regardless of religious preference, sincerity of heart moves us to look for 

opportunities to prove our loyalty and express appreciation for the privilege of serving the Most 

High God (Psalms 83:18). Each year, that opportunity presents itself in a very special way. How? 

The founder of Christianity, Jesus Christ, gave a very specific command to all of his followers. It 

is recorded at 1st Corinthians 11:24 which says: “Keep doing this in remembrance of me”. Jesus 

was referring to the memorial of his death.  

Every year, millions of people follow this command by gathering together to commemorate his 

death. I have enclosed an invitation to this event which will be held on March 27th. You are also 

invited to attend a special talk entitled Have you Found a “Pearl of High Value”? which is to be 

given on March 21st.  The invitation provides the details. 

Because of the Pandemic and social distancing guidelines, these events will not be held in 

person, but will be held virtually on Zoom. If you would like more information and would like to 

know how to attend, please contact me at 618-214-0996 or at my address given above. 

To appreciate the significance of this occasion, you can go to jw.org website and view a brief 

video.  Type in “Remember Jesus Death video” in the search box. This will take you to the video. 

People all over the world use this free website to gain insight on what the Bible teaches.  

 

  

Sincerely, 

The Thomas’ 

The Thomas’ 


